In essence the Stay Up Late campaign fights for the rights of
people with a Learning Disability/ Autism to stay out later at
night. We want to support this. Following successful funding
from the Community Lottery Fund we are able to offer sessions
for SUL.

All members of TOG can book onto sessions in the usual way.
However, we will try to ensure we are fair to all members, so
we will operate a waiting list system. With over 120 members,
If you have already been on one of the sessions, you may have
to wait until other members have accessed these sessions. We
are limited to six members per session. This is part of the
funding criteria, and we want to keep to smaller groups.

If we need to provide accessible transport, we will try our best
to do so, where possible, Transport costs are included for each
session. You can also choose to make you own way to the
activity. For any personal care or mobility support you will need
to provide this. If we have to include more care support staff on
sessions, we may have to reduce the number of member
spaces.

The costs of the sessions will vary depending how much they

cost. They will range between £12 and £20. If the activity is

over £50, for example a concert, we may price these slightly
higher.

We will confirm you are booked on in the usual way.

If you have any further questions, please do get in touch.







